

UWASCA COMMITTEE MEETING

13/11/25

Meeting Scheduled: 13/11/25 8:00 pm

Meeting Opened: 13/11/25 8:00pm

Attendance:

- Rilyn
- Zosia
- Taylah
- Thorfinn
- Phoenix
- Zeb
- Phylcia
- Rhett
- Chrome

Apologies:

-

Absentees:

-

Past Action Items

- Action: everyone to add themselves to the pride schedule (if you can come!) or deny attendance in the discord.
 - re-action
- Action: Nyx to resolve IOU for Zosia
 - re-action
- Action: Nyx to make a deposit
 - Re-action
 - Coordinate with Thorfinn and Chrome about teaching them to make a deposit
- Action: Nyx to teach Thorfinn how to make a deposit
 - re-action
- Action: Nyx to reimburse Rilyn
 - complete
- Action: Nyx to send championship receipts to the Barony
 - complete

- Action: Rilyn to check receipt for pridefest
 - complete
- Action: Tech to reach out to dame Edith about pridefest
 - complete
- Action: Zeb to reach out to fighters for pridefest demos
 - Is making a post about it tonight
- Action: Taylah to post pridefest things to socials
 - Complete
 - Action: Taylah to post about pridefest 14/11/25

Upcoming Events

PrideFEST Club Day - 22nd November

- Please add yourself to the schedule [📅 Pride '25 Schedule](#) - please confirm attendance if and when you can/cannot be there
 - Attending: Tech, Rilyn, Chrome, Zeb
 - If you are coming, bring chairs
- Planning [📅 Pride '25 planning](#) these are both in the events folder on the drive
 - Painting pride flags, can paint laurels on them
 - Tech will be reimbursed for the flags, will check on prices, Tech will put up a poll
- Coordinating getting equipment
 - Rilyn can grab some equipment
 - Pride is providing us with a pav, a table and 2 chairs, we can still bring the pav cover
 - May need list poles and list ropes potentially

Uncharity Vigil

- Cam Hall has started planning - they would like subcom reps soon if we want to participate again
 - Chrome has offered to be a rep, Zeb has offered to rep
 - Action: Rilyn to message Lexi about uncharity vigil
 - Will be early to mid feb

UWA O-day and Fresher Boffer Tourney

- Don't need to look at it immediately but it will be in late Feb so planning should start late Dec/early Jan
- Rilyn has handovers

Past Events

Masked Ball

- Have talked with Baroness Elizabeth about running some dance workshops at the College with some of the dances from the Ball
- To be discussed at later date

General Business

Funding allocation:

- Spear
 - Zosia will ask Chrome about it

Uploading minutes to the website - Webministry

- Any updates here?
- Should we look to do a whole website reset, talk to masonry about getting a new website? - Discuss
- Action: Zosia to contact the lochac masonry and nathan about the website

Leather

- Distribution: Chrome has leather, transportation of leather to be decided

Missing tunic

- We are missing one :(a short sleeved white one
- All fencers should have a look
- Will follow up with chrome

Zeb to start thinking about puncture testing, check the rules

Phylcia contacted Panterra about wood-working

- Action: Phylcia to get in contact with Panterra about wood-working
- December - early january

Quartermaster an executive role, start thinking about constitution changes

Action Items

- Action: everyone to add themselves to the pride schedule (if you can come!) or deny attendance in the discord.
- Action: Nyx to resolve IOU for Zosia
- Action: Nyx to make a deposit and coordinate with Thorfinn and Chrome about teaching them to make a deposit
- Action: Taylah to post about pridefest 14/11/25
- Action: Rilyn to message Lexi about uncharity vigil
- Action: Zosia to contact the lochac masonry and nathan about the website
- Action: Phylicia to get in contact with Panterra about wood-working

Next Meeting Scheduling

Proposed date and time: regularly on the second (ish) Thursday of each month during A&S, next meeting on December 11th. (I know it's over break but we will need to get planning if we are going to do Uncharity Vigil).

Meeting Closed - 8:32 pm